
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 
responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform 

the relevant agencies. 
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“Perseverance is the key to success. Never give up and keep making efforts. It’s often the last 

key in the bunch that opens the lock.” 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our value for the month of April is PERSEVERANCE. 
 
There’s the old adage that says, “If at first you don’t succeed, try, try again.” This captures 
the essence of perseverance. When things get hard, and often they do, it is the persistence 
and determination to carry on that ultimately brings success. 
 
As we enter the final term of the school year, we want the children to show true 
determination and perseverance so that come the end of the year, we can all celebrate their 
successes together.  
 
I firmly believe that your children can achieve anything they want, if they are prepared to 
keep trying, keep trying and keep trying. Various studies have shown that perseverance is an 
essential quality for success in life. In fact, perseverance often tops aptitude and raw talent.  
 
Persevering entails effort and practice. This month, we will be talking to the children about 
persevering and believing in themselves. We will remind them just how important a ‘growth 
mindset’ is and celebrate their determination and willingness to always be their best. 
 
To support our work at school, it would be great if you could discuss it with them at home. 
To carefully explain to them, not only the meaning of perseverance, but what it actually 
looks like in real life and how they can show it in school every day. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 
The Lambley Team  
 


